 Penfield Rangers June Minutes

June 1, 2008

R. Amorim, R. Bartlett, J. Brown, S. Doherty, V. Hansen,  C. Johnson, T. Lynd, , D. Salamone, D. Skrtic, R. Spaan, D. Vadas, 

President's Report

Code of Conduct Presented. (will be revisited in July) 

Approved May minutes

Discussion on U17 yellow cards

Discussion on considering (on a team by team basis each year) if it makes sense to combine any group of  U14 and up into 2 year age groups instead of one. 

Discussion on games with very high scores. 

Coach Committee

U15 player: partially torn ACL in the Greece Buccaneers tournament

U10C: 2 new assistant coaches. Head coach has been resistant to the many attempts to help

Tryouts/Club Mission

Discussion on player numbers and number of coaches. In the past there have been issues when there are not enough coach volunteers to support multiple teams at an age group.

A suggestion was made to look at this year's numbers (by age group) to determine if there might be possible issues. For example an age group that will have enough players for two teams but only one qualified coach volunteer for next year's teams 

Discussion on raising awareness in the recreation league of the opportunity to coach and play for the Rangers. A suggestion was made to have a Ranger table at the Rec games

Registration

Discussion regarding player/parent handbook section on the website. A suggestion was made to have a tab for forms and information that parents would need to access. 

A copy of the player's birth certificate and medical release will need to be brought to tryouts this year.

For registration information to be in the fall recreation department brochure it must be submitted by July 6. Tryout dates and age groups need to be confirmed at the July board meeting

Treasurer: 

Report was presented
Kicks for Kids

Still in need of U13 and older teams. The committee is continuing to seek new sponsors.

Newsletter

The second newsletter will begin its publication approximately the third week in June

    Other Business

    Signs have been hung on all nets to identify fields. Paid for    

    by the Rangers and Strikers.

    A volunteer is needed for the July 4th Parade

    A suggestion was made to add the Rhinos Pro Pass to the    

    club survey
 Fall Soccer Program

The fall program proposal was presented. The proposal is a 


4v4 format, for an hour and a half on 4 Saturdays 

(beginning the last weekend in September) for 2008-09 U8-

U12 Rangers teams
